
 

 

Response from 2 GBGB Licensed Stadiums 
 
I write in response to the CMA's published provisional findings relating to the proposed merger between 
Ladbrokes and Corals.  
 
I have read the GBGB's comprehensive response, which has been submitted by Olswangs. 
  
I confirm that we fully support that response and I hope that the panel will meet with the GBGB so that the 
full impact of the proposed merger on greyhound racing and the industry's media rights can be addressed. 
 


